From: NACo Presidential Appointments nacopa@naco.org & Subject: Congratulations on your 2021-2022 Presidential Appointment

Date: August 13, 2021 at 2:58 PM

To: Brad Warning brad.warning@marshallcountyky.gov





8/13/2021

Mr. Brad Warning Dep Judge/Executive Marshall County 1101 Main St Benton, KY 42025

Dear Mr. Brad Warning,

As President of the National Association of Counties (NACo), it is my pleasure to appoint you to the following committees:

Healthy Counties Advisory Board Programs and Services Standing Committee Resilient Counties Advisory Board Member

Vice Chair

County Board Member

You were chosen because my goal is to build a talented and committee leadership team for NACo. Our strength at NACo is in our members and their involvement. Emerging from the last year of challenges, uncertainty and, in many cases, tragedy, we are ready to **THRIVE**.

My presidential initiative will highlight your service and the important work of your committees in these realms: Technology, Health, Readiness, Infrastructure, Vulnerable Populations and Economic Opportunities. I am counting on you to advance my initiative to make life better for those we serve.

Your NACo committee staff liaison will follow up with you to provide specific details on the committee's work and future meeting dates, such as the NACo Legislative Conference, February 12-16, 2022 in Washington, D.C.

If you are unable to accept a position or feel this selection was in error, please inform Jenny Hilscher at jhilscher@naco.org.

I look forward to working with you!

With respect,

Larry Johnson President

WASHINGTON, DC 20001 | 202 393 6226 FAX 202 393 2630 | www.NACo.org

660 NORTH CAPITOL STREET NORTHWEST | SUITE 400

STRONGER COUNTIES. STRONGER AMERIC

